
From: Ginger Roell [mailto:ginger.roell@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 11:30 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed ruling Buffalo River 

 

I support a proposed rule to ban permits for future medium and large swine operations in the Buffalo 

watershed. 

 

Ginger Roell 

221 Thayer Street 

Little Rock, AR 72205 

(501) 256-3652 

ginger.roell@sbcglobal.net 
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